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RMCG/KRE 

25th October 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I wanted to write to you at the end of this first half term to thank you for your support at the start of this academic 

year. We have started the year well with attendance and uniform standards showing great improvement, significant 

reductions in the numbers of children being sanctioned for poor behaviour choices and a summer set of results 

which show the improvement journey continuing well. 

We were also delighted to be awarded with the Best Secondary School trophy at the Cumbria Golden Apples 

Education awards a few weeks ago. This is a wonderful achievement for our school community and I am very 

thankful to those of you who nominated and supported us for this award.  

As you’ll know we reach the half term break next week and I am looking forward to welcoming all students back to 

the academy on Monday 4th November.  We had a really good start in terms of uniform and standards but a couple of 

gentle reminders: 

• Students are not allowed to wear short jersey style skirts. 

• Students are not permitted to wear jewellery in school. 

• Mobile phones should not be used in school. 

 

As you will expect we will start the next half term resetting these standards so please bear this in mind when Monday 

4th November comes around.  

We have been delighted to receive the first few PROUD messages from parents to celebrate the brilliant things your 

children do outside of school. Please do continue to share with us with a picture if you would like us to publicise on 

our own social media platforms. If you do not already, please do follow our Facebook page which is regularly updated 

with news and pictures from what goes on every day in our academy. 

Please find attached to this email a copy of the proposed winter menus for dining at the academy.  Thank you for 

those of you who responded to our survey on this earlier in the term we will feedback to you in due course actions 

that have resulted. You and your child will also receive invitations shortly to take part in the United Learning Student 

and Parent surveys. These are really important in us collecting your views. There will be more to come on this after 

half term. 

We have a full timetable of revision for Year 11 students during Half Term, these are a mixture of in school and virtual 

classes. Students will be emailed invitations to the virtual sessions so they can access through Teams. The timetable 

is overleaf. 

I hope everyone has a restful half term. If you require any support during half term, please do get in touch via the 

academy website.  Thank you again for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Richard McGuire 
Principal 
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Y11  

REVISION SESSIONS 

Monday Tuesday  Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Morning History (Paper 1) 

Mrs James 

9.00am – 10.30am 

 

Performing Arts 

Miss Smith 

9.30am- 12.30pm 

 

Geography 

Mr Richardson 

10.00am -12.00pm 

 

Chemistry  

Separate Science 

Online 

Miss Lee 

(Mrs Bewley) 

11.30am - 12.30pm 

PE 

Online 

Mr Evans 

(Mrs Evans) 

10.30am – 11.30am 

 

Music 

Mr Young 

10.00am -12.00pm 

Maths (Higher) 

Mr Little 

10.00am -12.00pm 

 

Engineering 

Mr O’Roarty  

10.00am -1.00pm 

Maths (Foundation) 

Mr Little 

10.00am - 12.00pm 

Afternoon Hospitality and Catering 

Mrs Jones 

12.00pm – 3.00pm 

RE 

Mrs Ryan 

12.30pm-3.30pm 

 

Higher Combined Science 

Online 

Miss Lee 

(Mrs Bewley) 

12.30pm - 1.30pm 

 

Spanish 

Online 

Mrs Evans 

(Mark Evans) 

12.30pm - 1.30pm 

 

Spanish 

Online 

Mrs Evans 

(Mark Evans) 

12.30pm-1.30pm 

 

Computing  

Mr Zasadzinski 

12.00pm – 3.00pm 

 

English Literature 

An Inspector Calls 

Online 

Mr McGuire 

(Mrs Craig) 

2.00pm – 3.00pm 
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